
Rye Planning Board 

Public Hearing Notice 

 

Application to Cut Trees Along Scenic Road 

 

 

 The Rye Planning Board will hold a public hearing at 7:00p.m. on Tuesday, April 11, 

2017  pursuant to RSA 231:158 on the application of Eversource Energy to trim and remove 

trees and brush adjacent to and beneath some of its power lines within town.  All roads have 

been designated a scenic road by the Rye Town Meeting.  The work is necessary to insure the 

safe distribution of power and to improve the reliability of electric service for.  The work to be 

done will occur along various roads and streets. 

 

Trees which present a threat to Eversource lines or other equipment because of decay or 

other defect will be removed on a case by case basis. A  list of “risk” trees identified for possible 

removal are available for viewing on a plan and they are marked with a blue and white checkered 

ribbon.  Plans are available for inspection at the town offices. 

 

The hearing will be held at the Rye Junior High School on Washington Road.  The 

application to cut trees along a scenic road may be inspected at the planning office at the Rye 

Town Hall. 

 

       William Epperson, Chairman 

       Rye Planning Board 

       March 10, 2017 

 


